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Minutes of St. Ishmaels Community Council Monthly Meeting.
Meeting held on 6th February, 2017 in St. Ishmaels Memorial Hall commencing at 1900hrs.
Members Present:
·    Mr. C. Jenkins, Mrs. B. Harston, Mr. K. Hackett, Mrs. M. Hawkins, Rev. M. Cottam 

   L. Thomas (Clerk).
The minutes of the last meeting were read and signed accordingly by Chairman.
Valero Pembroke Refinery CHP Cogeneration Unit Project

Mr. Will James and Mr. Stephen Thornton of the Refinery Public Affairs Dept.

attended the meeting to discuss the proposed plan for the above.  The 45 megawatt unit
under review by Valero will provide power to the refinery, as well as supplement the refinery’s

steam demand.  Valero are at the early stages with this proposal and will not make a final

decision until next year.  
Correspondence
1.
Paul Davies AM/AC


2017 Advice Surgery Dates.  NOTED

2.
Paul Sartori


Donation agreed - £25.00

3.
Toilets



Councillor C. Jenkins and Clerk propose to meet with Pembs. County Council


to review the overall cost of keeping the toilets open during Spring/Summer period.
4.
Jubilee Gardens & Playpark


The playpark is temporarily closed until repairs to equipment have been completed.

Could parents please ensure children do not enter cordoned off area.

5.
Highways


Path between Lindsway Villas and Trewarren Close needs maintenance and


clearing of moss.


The request for a waste bin to be situated near the church has been refused


as Pembs. County Council are no longer providing bins.

Signed:





Date:


Chairperson:

The next meeting will be held on Monday 13th March 2017 commencing


7p.m. 
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